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18th December 2017 
 
Dear Parent 
 

 
 
Class Christmas parties will take place during the afternoon of 
Wednesday 20th December 2017.  
 
We will be celebrating ‘Christmas Jumper day’ that day so your child 
may come into school in either a Christmas jumper or non-uniform. 
 
We ask that children bring a small contribution of food into school on 
Wednesday for their class parties. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L Martin 
Headteacher 
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